
Pacific Oaks College & Children's School Tax ID #95-1716809. All donations and sponsorships must be confirmed before Monday, October 1, 2018. 
Questions? Contact 626-529-8092 or email socialjusticehero@pacificoaks.edu

SPONSORSHIP LEVELS

GIFT IN-KIND SPONSOR 

Recognition on the event 
website and program

1 Reserved parking space 
with TWO complimentary 
event tickets 

Signage recognition on 
venue screens

Designated area to display 
promotional materials

Special token of 
appreciation
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$250 $500 $1,000 

SOCIAL JUSTICE NIGHT 

Recognition on the event 
website and program

1 Reserved parking space 
with TWO complimentary 
event tickets 

Signage recognition on 
venue screens

Special token of 
appreciation

Recognition on the event 
website and program

1 Reserved parking 
space with THREE 
complimentary event 
tickets

Signage recognition on 
venue screens

Designated area to 
display business/
organization promotional 
materials

Social media recognition

Special token of 
appreciation

Recognition on the event 
website and program

2 Reserved parking 
space with FOUR 
complimentary event 
tickets

Signage recognition on 
venue screens

Designated area to display 
business/organization 
promotional materials

Social media and press 
release recognition

* Hosted luncheon with
Pacific Oaks College & 
Children's School 
leadership, community 
heroes, and thought 
leaders

Special token of 
appreciation

*Date and location TBD

mailto:johannaatienza@pacificoaks.edu



